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Sandra Henderson

Chair

Association of Yukon School Councils, Boards & Committees
P.O. Box 30071

Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 5M2

Dear Sandra Henderson,

Thank you for contributing to the Standing Committee on Public Accounts’
examination of the Report of the Auditor General of Canada to the Legislative
Assembly of Yukon — Kindergarten Through Grade 12 Education in Yukon -
Department of Education and the progress made since the report’s release.

Today the committee released a report on its findings. The committee’s report
makes note of what has been done since 2020 to address the issues highlighted by
the Auditor General and where more work is needed. The committee expects to see
the Department of Education make further progress and is therefore recommending
that the Department of Education provide an update by February 28, 2023.

The full report is available on the committee’s webpage
https://yukonassembly.ca/committees/pac

Please do not hesitate to contact Allison Lloyd, the Legislative Assembly’s Clerk of
Committees (Allison.Lloyd@yukon.ca), if you have questions about the Public
Accounts Committee’s work.

Sincerely,

(‘.‘ " l ! \r

Currie Dixon, Chair
Standing Committee on Public Accounts




